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June 14, 2021 
 
Ref: 266796 
 
Bob Payette 
Chief Administrative Officer 
District of Barriere 
PO Box 219 
Barriere, BC  V0E 1E0 
 
Dear Bob Payette: 
 
 Re:  Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP) – COVID-19 Resilience 
 Infrastructure Stream   
 Project # IV0144 - District Office Building Renovation 
 

Thank you for your application for funding under the ICIP – COVID-19 Resilience Infrastructure 
Stream (ICIP-CVRIS).  
 
We would like to advise that, after careful consideration, the above-noted project was not 
selected for funding under the ICIP–CVRIS.  
 
The program received significantly more applications than could be funded. This decision does 
not reflect on the importance of this project for your community, but rather the degree by 
which the program has been oversubscribed. All applications were equitably reviewed and 
given consideration for funding. If you have any questions, please contact Justin Langton, ICIP-
CVRIS Lead, by email at: Justin.Langton@gov.bc.ca.  
 
Additional program information can be found at the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program 
website: www.gov.bc.ca/Investing-in-Canada-Infrastructure-Program. Should future funding 
become available, staff are pleased to provide advice on preparing an application. 
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Bob Payette 
 
 

 

Thank you for your interest in the ICIP-CVRIS. We wish you every success with your community 
project.   
 
Best regards, 

 
Brian Bedford 
Executive Director, Local Government Infrastructure and Finance




